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HB 2392 

Relating to the statewide electronic benefits transfer system for public aid 

 

HB 2392 requires the Department of Human Services to print the names of authorized 

users on Oregon Trail cards when replacing cards that are reported lost or stolen.  This 

requirement applies to temporary assistance for needy families and supplemental 

nutrition assistance benefits.  There is an exception for SNAP benefits issued to senior 

citizens. 

 

The bill has a fiscal impact of $189,374 General Fund and $189,365 Federal Funds to pay 

for one position and special printing equipment to print names on cards.  These 

adjustments are included in the main budget bill for DHS, HB 5026. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2392 be reported out do pass. 
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